
Unions see no relief from public sector pay 
restraint

 U.K. 

(March 2017) The latest government budget has been criticised by the TUC 
confederation and public service trade unions for offering nothing to public service 
workers who have seen their pay frozen or falling in real terms over the past 10 
years. The PCS civil service union is organising a day of protest on 31 March and is 
calling for a 5% pay increase or £1200 a year (€1380) whichever is greater.
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